
SHOWDOWN 2024
Saturday, August 10, 2024

Meal @ 6:30 pm
Jacksboro High School Auxillary Gym

Dear Showdown 2023 Ticket Buyer,

It’s that time again - time for “SHOWDOWN 2024!” The Jack County Fair Association cordially invites you
to take part in our annual fund-raising campaign for the Jack County Youth Fair. Due to the low availability
of vehicles, we are selling chances on a $20,000.00 vehicle voucher from James Woods Motors. The
winning ticket holder can apply the voucher toward a new or used vehicle from James Woods Motors or
receive a $20,000 check from James Woods Motors.

We will host the 26th Annual Showdown Party and the vehicle voucher drawdown. There will be great
food, fun, music, and fellowship as we draw down to the lucky winner. Many great Silent and Live Auction
items will be up for bid during the Showdown Party. The Showdown event is scheduled for Saturday,
August 10th, 2024, in the Auxillary Gym at Jacksboro High School. The meal will begin at 6:30 p.m.

Tickets for the 2024 Showdown Party and vehicle voucher drawing will be $125 each, with only 299
tickets sold before the event. One ticket will be held back, making a total of 300 tickets. The unsold ticket
will be raffled off after the 290th ticket is pulled. This ticket is a guaranteed spot in the top 10.

The $125 donation gets the buyer a chance at the vehicle voucher and two tickets for the Showdown
Party. There will be FOUR additional drawings for prizes! You must be present to win one of these prizes!
Only 300 tickets will be printed – so don’t wait; order your ticket today! We hope you can attend the
Showdown Party but do not have to be present to win the $20,000 vehicle voucher.

The Jack County Youth Fair is growing each year. We serve 4-H, FFA, and FCCLA students from all three
school districts in Jack County. By purchasing a ticket, you will be helping to meet our financial needs for
serving the youth of Jack County. We appreciate your contribution in the past and hope you will continue
your support this year. If you wish to purchase your ticket by mail, please return this letter with payment
to:

Gary Nebgen
344 Carpenter Rd
Jacksboro, Texas 76458

For ticket sales, contact Gary Nebgen (940) 567-1642, Loren Sell (254) 485-4966, Brad Burnett (940)
507-2444, or any other Fair Board member for your tickets.

Again, thank you for your support.

Sincerely,

Jack County Youth Fair Association




